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MEMORANDUM

To

From

Subject

Date

Republic of the Philippines ’ IR B
Department of Finance |
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

1099 Manila

%ﬁ BOC.01-01337

ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS

ALL DEPUTY COLLECTORS FOR ASSESSMENT
ALL CHIEF, FORMAL ENTRY DIVISION

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

b

ATTY. EDWARD JAMES A. DY BUCO
Deputy isatoher, AOCG

SUSPENSION OF THE MEMO ON STRICT
MONITORING BUT ONLY AS TO GLASS

22 July 2019

This Office is in receipt of information that the Bureau of Product Standards
Certification requirement on flat/float glass shall only be implemented on 09 August

2019.

While verifying the said information, the 19 July 2019 on the Strict Monitoring of
certain commodities is hereby suspended but only as to the strict monitoring of

flat/float glass.

For immediate and strict compliance.
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